
 

SAFE 

This week in assembly we spoke about why 
we have ‘Lockdown Drills’ and what we 
need to do when the alarm sounds. It was 
shared that whilst they are very unlikely to 
happen, it’s important we practise just like 
practise evacuating when there is a fire 
alarm.  We also explained that the DFE ask 
us to complete these 
annually.  

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY 

Congratulations to the following children 

who were awarded a certificate and/or a 

head teacher's sticker in our Reward  Assem-

bly this morning: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also had lots of children telling us 

what they have been getting up to outside 

of school this week. Please encourage the 

children to bring in trophies, medals and 

certificates etc to share in assembly on a 

Ofsted Parent View 

Another plea to please fill out the Ofsted 

Parent View for Burnt Oak Junior School.  

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?

destination=/

give-your-views 

 

Happy 

Our teachers continue to be delighted with 

their feedback forms. Please keep them 

coming in! The form can be found here: 

https://forms.gle/S6BC3wBfhe6X92M86  

We are extremely 

proud of  Bella in 

Y3. Those of you 

that know Bella 

will know that a 

career in stardom 

beckons!  

She is currently 

featuring in the 

Nat West cam-

paign.  Look out for her picture on a bill-

board near you! 

Sporting success also made us happy this 

week. We are the proud  winners of  The 

Pioneer Academy Netball Trophy! Well 

done to our team who won every single 

one of their 

matches at 

Redhill Primary 

on Wednesday 

afternoon.  

 

- 

W/C 10th March—British Science Week 

Wednesday 12th March—Y4 visit to 

Belvedere Juniors 

Friday 14th March—Wear green for St 

Patrick’s Day 

Wednesday 26th & Thursday 27th 

March—Parent Evenings 

Wednesday 2nd April—KS2 Bexley Fes-

tival of Music (at the Fairfield Halls) & 

English workshop for parents 

Friday 4th April—Last day of term 

Message from Miss Snow 
Welcome to this week’s ‘bumper’ edition of the newsletter. There was 
just simply too much going on and too much learning happening to fit 
everything onto one page! Year 4 had their Entry Point on Monday, 

we’ve had some sporting events in the middle of the week, it was all about World 
Book Day on Thursday and today we’ve invited special women in our lives to school to 
celebrate International Women’s Day. Photos of some of these events are on page 2.  
Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you on Monday!  

3B 1.Artion 

2.Elissa 

3T 1. Rose 

2.Arjun 

4T 1.Kenzie 

2.Hayden 

4Y 1. Georgia 

2. Albert 

5B 1.Ayla 

2.Hudson 

5S 1.William 

2.Rosie 

6D 1.Asia 

2.Joseph 

6T 1.Teddy 

2.Beau 

Sport 1.Imogen (6T) 

2.Freddie (6T) 

Kindness Niamh (5S) 

Cloakroom 6T 

Social Media 

As well as having a twitter page: 

 https://x.com/CISBOJTPA 

We are also on Instagram  @CISBOJTPA 

And have a Facebook page—search for 

Chatsworth and Burnt Oak Junior 

School.   

 

 

Appointments 

We have noticed that a lot of parents 

are taking their children out for appoint-

ments in the school day. We ask that 

where possible, children are only taken 

out for emergency appointments.  

Thank-you for your support. 
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Learning 
They say that a picture speaks a thousand words… Here are several pictures that show you what we’ve been up to this week! 


